
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
NCDSB Board of Trustees Annual Board Meeting Takes 
Place 
December 2, 2021:  

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board Annual Board Meeting took place on 
Wednesday, December 1, 2021 resulting in the acclamation of the Board Chair and 
Vice–Chair.   Fred Salvador Jr. was acclaimed to the position of Board Chair for the 
upcoming 2022 year. This is Trustee Salvador’s second term serving in the role.  Denis 
Lincez, long serving Board member, representing the Kapuskasing area, was 
acclaimed as Vice-Chair of the Board again this year. 

Fred Salvador Jr., Board Chair, stated, “I want to take this opportunity to thank all of 
my fellow Trustees for your on-going support and dedication to our roles as Trustees.  
I am looking forward to working with all of you, our students, and their families 
throughout the next year.” 

      

Fred Salvador Jr., Board Chair  Denis Lincez, Board Vice-Chair 

The Annual Meeting began with a virtual prayer service and a beautiful 
commissioning ceremony.  Each Trustee renewed their commitment to Catholic 
education and confirmed their Declaration of Office and oath of allegiance.  

 
 

 
For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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